Special Called Site Base Meeting

March 22, 2007

Members Present:  J. D. Duncan, Kim Sweet, Pancy Jones, Renee Cox, Barbara Dahl, and Mrs. Connie Goff

Teacher Allocations

We will be using teacher allocations as given by Central Office for the 2007-2008 school year as approved during this meeting.  The staffing committee submitted a staffing allocation plan designating the number of teachers to be assigned at each grade level and this was approved.

4-K; 4-PK; 4-P2; 1-P1/2; 3-P3; 1-P2/3; 4-4th; 3-5th; 1-4th/5th

Open House Ready-Fest

 It was determined that the New Highland Ready Fest will be July 26, 2007 from 4:30-6:30.

CSIP

Barbara Dahl reviewed the CSIP plan with council and minor changes were made.  Council approved CSIP plan.

Meeting adjourned at 3:35.

